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The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened by the tragic deaths of 
over 200,000 Haitian people and 20 Canadian citizens, including former parliamentarian Serge 
Marcil, as a result of the earthquake that struck Haiti on January 12, 2010.  

In addition to leaving a trail of death, the magnitude 7.0 earthquake continues to affect over a 
third of Haiti’s nine million citizens who are in dire need of emergency shelter, medical care, 
food and water.  The City of Toronto’s offer of manpower and equipment demonstrates our 
City’s commitment to helping Haitians overcome this natural disaster.  

The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City Council, our 
sincere sympathy to the people of Haiti, Toronto’s Haitian community and the family of Serge 
Marcil.  
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